
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 12/6/2012 1:51:22 PM 
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Everyone - this was amistake, PSEA Sacramento Kings 

followup. 

From- Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2012 1:37 PM 
To: Fottrell, Gail; PSEA San Francisco 
Subject: RE: Everyone - this was amistake, PSEA Sacramento Kings 

Sorry everyone. This was a mistake. 

My email should have been addressed to one 

person and not company wide. Time to relax 

and recharge.. .Thank you for your feedbacks 

Happy Holidays, 

Redacted 

mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov


From- Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2012 1:30 PM 
To: Fottrell, Gail; PSEA San Francisco 
Subject: RE: PSEA Sacramento Kings 

Please unsubscribe me from PSEA. 

Please don't send me PSEA emails. 

This is perhaps the 5th time that 

I am asking the same and simple thing. 

Is it not that simple to do? 

Thank You, 

Redacted 

From: Fottrell, Gail 
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2012 11:53 AM 
To: PSEA San Francisco 
Subject: PSEA Sacramento Kings 



Gail Fottrell 
PSEA - Ticket Sales 
Phone: 925-246-6225 
Fax: 925-246-6230 

SB GT&S 0655483 


